
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 8th November 2024

Ready Steady Pedal Results!

Dear Parents & Carers

As you know, our year 4, 5 and 6 children recently took part in the Ready Steady Pedal ‘Learn to Ride’ cycle
programme. There was some absolutely amazing progress this year!

Year 6 have gone from 73% of pupils being able to ride a bike to 95%

Year 5 has gone from 52% riding a bike to an amazing 92% pedalling!

Year 4 have also done excellently considering they only have 3 weeks of cycling. Going from 57% to 85%
riding a bike.

We are so impressed with all of our children who worked really hard each week to learn to ride and
improve their proficiency. Emily at Ready Steady Pedal even said ‘in our last team meeting it was agreed
by our staff that Crossley Hall was their favourite school to work in’ - so a huge well done to our children
for representing Crossley Hall yet again! You make us proud in so many ways.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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